
7� Anniversary o� � �lorida �oastal �slands �anctuaries
Name_ ___________________________________
Phone_ ___________________________________
Guest_ ___________________________________

❑	 We will attend.      ❑  We will not attend.

❑	 We would like to support the Florida Coastal Islands
	 Sanctuaries Program.  Suggested support levels in honor 
	 of the 75th Anniversary:  ❑ $75      ❑ $750      ❑ $7,500
	 ❑  other amount:  $_ _______________________

❑	 Check enclosed.  Amount $___________________
	 Make check payable to “Audubon of Florida.” Write “Florida 
	 Coastal Islands Sanctuaries” in the memo line of the check.

❑	 Please charge my credit card.  Amount $___________
	 Card type ____________  Expiration date________
	 Card number_____________________________

John and Janet Costin have donated an original, framed 
Costin etching, the “Roseate Spoonbill” (see invitation), 
limited edition of 250, to be given away at the 75th Anni-
versary Celebration as a drawing. This etching was created 
using a 4-copper plate imprinting process and hand-colored 
with watercolors. The etching is completely handmade using 
the old world process 
of intaglio. Image size is 
18" x 13", framed 27" x 33" 
to museum standards, with 
a retail value of $600.

❑	 We would like to 
purchase _____ # of 
drawing tickets, $20 per 
ticket.  Please enclose your 
ticket donation. Drawing 
limited to 200 tickets.

Please mail your donation with this card to:  Audubon of Florida, Florida Coastal Islands 
Sanctuaries, 410 South Ware Boulevard, Suite 702, Tampa, FL  33619 
or R.S.V.P. by phone to: 813/623-6826, or fax your response to: 813/623-4086.


